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Check out our social media pages!!
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Upcoming Functions
Biue Ribbon Day - President
Lunch
One of our remaining president
lunches is coming up quickly. On the
30th of July Sandringham will be
celebrating Blue Ribbon Day as part
of the presidents lunch. For only
$35pp it is worth all that and more.

Dominant third quarter sees Zebs beat
first placed Port

Development Squad Report

blueribbon

Tom Anderson
After a disappointing end fo last weeks game, Sandringham were keen to start
strongly and get on top early in a contest against the top of the ladder Port
Melbourne. Whilst not dominating through the midfield to start the game,
Sandringham were able to kick the first two goals of the game making the most
of their opportunities with the ball. In his return from injury, Jordan Matera
kicked one of the first two goals whilst Daniel Hughes kicked the other. To
Sandringham’s credit, they were able to keep control of the game even though
they had limited possessions. Their pressure both on and off the ball meant that
Port were struggling to get any penetration with their disposal. With
Sandringham taking the most of their chances, Sandringham were able to
cause a turnover inside their forward 50 which saw Josh Fox take a tough
contested mark in the goal square and goal. With the first quarter being a very
even contest, a late goal from a free kick on the boundary to Corey Rich saw
the Zebs take a 6 point lead into the first break.

Theo Thompson and Nick Pavlou started the game off really well through the
midfield with seven and eight disposals respectively and kept Sandringham in
the contest around the ball

Weekly Newsletter contains
weekly match reports as
shown below plus information
about upcoming functions and
club news.

If you follow the mighty
Zebras it is a must to subscribe
to this!

Successful road trip results in hard fought
win

Senior Mafch Report
Mitch McConville
Sandringham
24 79 1214 16.17 113

defeated

Geelong
42 55 87 13.8 86

The road trip for Sandringham out to Geelong was an overall success, heading
in as favorites the pressure noticeably affected the Zebras output from the first
bounce.

A slow start only got worse with Nathan Freeman succumbing to ankle injury
moments after the first bounce and to only add to the worries, Myke Cook was
concussed shortly after. With their best win of the season last week, the
coaching staff backed their boys to stick to their structures and trust the game
plan and come out on top at the final siren. Despite the first term being
dominated by Geelong, Sandringham were able to counteract their press and
hit back on the scoreboard late in the quarter. At the conclusion of the first
quarter the Zebra’s had started to get on top and if it had not been for their
inaccurate kicking they would have taken the lead into the quarter time break.


http://eepurl.com/bje2qf
http://eepurl.com/bje2qf

